Metropolitan
St. Louis Sewer
District

Office of Environmental Compliance
10 East Grand Avenue

M 5 D St. Louis, MO 63147-2813

(314) 436-8710

FAX (314) 436-B753

May 26, 2006

Jessie Wilcox

SERVICE LINE, INC.
2320 Zinga Drive
Reedsburg, WI 53959

Dear Jessie,

We have reviewed your request dated May 24, 2006 regarding the appropriateness of discharging
Renegade Cleaner/Degreaser to the Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District.

Based on the information you provided, it appears that discharge of this material would meet the
standards of MSD Ordinance 8472. Please note, however, that use of such matetial in partts washers
may result in wastewater that also has entrained oil/grease and metals. Such contaminants may not
necessarily meet our discharge standards.

There are a number of factors which can affect the compliance of a facility's effluent with MSD
Ordinance 8472 standards, and it is the user who has the responsibility to maintain the facility in
compliance with those limits. This letter is not intended to allow discharge of any matetial that
would cause a violation the ordinance.

Thank you for your assistance in helping us comply with state and federal regulations. If you have
any questions, please contact me at 314-436-8717.

Sincerely,

METROPOLITAN SI(fOUIS SEWER DISTRICT

uglas M. Mendoza, P.1.
Manager of Industrial Pretreatment



